December 15, 1999

VIA FAX: 679-8914
Mr. Dave Haward

General Manager
Orchestra London Canada

Dave: As per our conversation earlier today, | would like to request the following:

(1) A copy of the most recent financial statements or summaries in support of the
Orchestra’s current financial
difficulties.

(2) A copy of the ruling as issued to Orchestra London by the Ontario Minister of
Finance in regard to the EHT issue.

(3) A copy of any timetable and/or plan of appeal that may have developed in respect to
the EHT ruling.

Thank-you for your consideration of this request at your earliest convenience.

Paul Sharpe

President
AFM Local 279



